
Exhibit 3 

Tereza Van Horn 

From: Tereza Van Horn 
Sent: Tuesday, September 8, 2020 9:40 AM 
To: Maurice Wilson 
Subject: RE: Maurice Wilson - background request 

Importance: High 

Mr. Wilson, 

You were sent the livescan voucher and an invoice for the voucher. 

Please complete your background right away. Payment of$85.00 can be delayed until October 5, 2020. 

Also per NAC.640C.075 probation; terms of probation: 

NAC 640C,075 Issuance of license to appllcant and Immediate placement on probation; terms of probation. (NRS 
640C.320, 640C.710) 

1. The Board may issue a llcense to an appllcant and immediately place the licensee on probation pursuant to NRS 
640C.710 if the application or background of the applicant demonstrates that the applicant has committed one or more 
of the acts described in NRS 640C.700. 

2. The terms of probation imposed pursuant to subsection 1 may require the licensee to: 
(a) Report to the Board all contact with law enforcement personnel within 48 hours after such contact occurs; 
(b) Refrain from providing outcall services; 

(c) Submit employment offers to the staff of the Board for review and approval; 
\2) Notify the Board of any changes in his or her employment; 

You are to notify us of any change of employment. Per your email below, you have not worked since February. Regardless 
of the reason, you are to notify us. 

Please do not let th!s happen again, as this is a non-compliance action. 

Tereza Van Horn 
Executive Assistant/Management Analyst 11 
Nevada State Board of Massage Therapy 
1755 E. Plumb Lane Suite 252 
Reno, NV 89502 
(775) 687-9953 
tvanhorn@lmt.nv.gov 

From: Maurice Wilson 
Sent: Saturday, September 5, 2020 8:20 PM 
To: Nevada Board of Massage Therapists <nvmassagebd@lmt.nv.gov> 
Subject: Maurice WIison - background request 

Hi massage board] 
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I am reachlng out after receiving my probationary annual background check.Jam actually shocked to know its already 
"that time." 

This year has been virtually stagnant for the first 8 months for me as Covid has put a damper on all plans. 

I recently received employment with my previous company as of 8/31/2020. 

I am hoping to request an extension of 30-45 days as finances have changed drastically and I am Just trying to catch up 
after being laid off from Mgm back in February. 

I am more than willing to comply with the background request but right now I just need a break of a month's time to get 
back on track with bills. 

Thank you so much for your understanding, and I appreciate in advanced your consideration. 

Best regards, 
Maurice Wilson - 02/27/1988 
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